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Good afternoon, 

Another couple of weeks have flown by and the children have 

been working so hard. Just a polite reminder to ensure that 

your child is in on time before the register closes at 9am. 

Thank you. 

Don’t forget that next Wednesday 16
th
 October we have 

individual photos being taken. On Friday 18
th
 October we 

have our Family Friday followed by Learning Together which 

will be based on phonics. It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible, this includes 

younger siblings and any other family members who would like to come! 

 

 

 

Thank you all for your generous donations for 

Harvest Festival. The foodbank are very grateful to 

have received so much from the Feering Family. 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on addition. We began by adding objects, we moved onto 

adding pictures (things we cannot move) and then we learnt how to use a number line to 

add numbers up to 20. This week we have focused on subtraction and have learnt different 

ways to subtract.  

How you can support at home in Maths: 

• Practise writing numbers 0-20, correcting any numbers that are written backwards, 

this is something that really needs practising as lots of children are reversing their 

numbers. 

• Add one-digit and two-digit numbers to 20 using objects/ pictures/ number line. 

• Practise recalling number bonds to 10. 

 

In English last week we finished exploring Hairy Maclary and the children completed their 

Big Write which was about writing instructions on how to look after a dog. This week we 

have started reading ‘The Enormous Turnip’. The children have been learning the story and 

writing captions to match parts of the story. They especially enjoyed adding actions to  

How you can support at home in Literacy: 

• Listening to your child read every day – this can be with any story you have at home. 

• Reading a bedtime story to your child.  
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• Write about your weekend. 

• Write a story (made up or one you already know). 

 

Pupil of the week  

04-10-24 – Jude – Work Hard and Concentrate 

11-10-24 – Arthur - Improve 

 

Reading Superheroes 

04-10-24 – Arlo & Benjamin 

11-10-24 – Clara & Harper 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Tyler  

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed learning about 

our senses in science this week. 

We especially enjoyed taking 

part in a hearing, touch, smell 

and taste test! 


